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Date: February 16, 2022
To: Banner Channel Partners
From: Steve Milbrath, Product Life Cycle Director

Nathaniel Fo , Global Product Speciali t Lighting

WL50-2 & WL50F-2 LED Work Lights
Discontinuation

Banner Engineering i i uing notification regarding the di continuation of all WL50 2 and
WL50F-2 LED Work Lights. Banner has recently launched the 3rd generation platform of
these products, the WL50-3 and WL50F-3 series and these products are serving a variety of
desk, workstation, enclosure, and small lighting area applications very successfully.

Customers should begin migrating to the WL50(F)-3 platforms as Banner will no longer
accept new orders for the legacy WL50(F)-2 models after April 29, 2022. The WL50(F)-3
models are mechanically identical to the WL50(F)-2, so they are a drop-in replacement with
the ame hou ing and electrical connection They al o u e the ame amount of power but
produce double the output so are brighter.

Please ensure all your sales teams are aware of this product notice and please work with
your Banner regional ale team regarding all your Lighting and other indu trial automation

sensing needs.

Thank youl!





